People First continues to celebrate Community by Giving Back

Putnam County People First Advocates made a visit to the Giblin Family
home to give them a “welcome to the neighborhood” basket to help
them celebrate their Habitat for Humanity Home. People First had
several fundraisers and used the profits to give the family a gift of
$300.00.

Pictured from left to right is People First advocate, Ashley Hohenbrink,
People First Advisor, Christine Smith, Home owner, Becky Giblin with
daughter, Mariah, and People First Advocate, Joe Burkhart.

Putnam County People First is a self- advocacy group made up of
individuals with special needs. People First has two missions; help
themselves and others with disabilities to have a voice and to give back
to the community in which they live.

Upcoming People First events include a summer food drive, booth at
the Putnam County Fair, and organize a team to walk in the Putnam
County Relay for Life.

Putnam County Board of DD supports all individuals with
developmental disabilities. To learn more about the services provided
by Putnam County Board of DD visit the website at
puthnamcountydd.com.







